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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings !!! 

Department of Computer Science, Central University of Kerala is organizing a lecture on Stress Management
at Seminar Hall, Periya.  The speaker is Ms. Ayisha Samiya, IELTS Trainer, Western Connexions
International. 

  All are cordially invited for the program.  I request all the heads to depute a maximum of 5 scholars/students
for the same. 

with thanks and kind regards, 

Rajesh R.
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Report on Lecture  on 

Stress Management (12 – 10 – 2017) 

 

Department of Computer Science, Central University of Kerala, Periye Campus, Kasaragod, Kerala 

organized a lecture on Stress Management  funded by Central University of Kerala.   

The workshop was inaugurated by the Department Head Dr R Rajesh on 12-10-2017 at 10.00 a.m.  All 

the faculty members of the Department of Computer Science and the students of the department along 

with two others within CUK were present. The function was started by prayer, presided by Dr. R Rajesh, 

Head, of the Department, Department of Computer Science. Dr. Thasleema T M, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Computer Science introduced the guest to audience. Formally the function was concluded 

by rendering vote of thanks by Mr. Muchina Samuel, student of the Department of Computer Science. 

The program was really effective by the presentation of the speaker and all the participants enjoyed it in a 

well manner. From the feedback it is  suggested by almost all participants that such program should be 

conducted for all within the campus including faculties and non-teaching staff.  

 

 

 


